
Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

On Monday 4th November, at 5pm, we will be holding a phonics workshop. This will take 

place in the Reception classroom. 

  

This is a chance to see how phonics is taught through the 'Read, Write, Inc' programme 

in Reception and KS1, and go through the additional resources we provide and 

recommend so that you may help your child to practise at home. 

  

Many thanks 

Mrs C. Pryde 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f0102019290441331%2da9ed1c6b%2d4365%2d40fe%2da688%2d3c4bd86d3381%2d000000%2fFiU%5fzI3sgibyzcoWLmp4GKv323I%3d395&umid=103f2c30-afc8-4bf2-8f57-a166872687eb&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-c2279b76eebe92582206b859cc42fe90759506d6

